From

Sent: 11 June 2020 16:03
To: Ogunleye, Joshua <Joshua.Ogunleye@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2020/1255/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of cmails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Ogunleye

A tattoo parlour in a basement is not acceptable for Camden Market.

A choice to mutilate / decorate one's body permanently is a major step. The setting for such a choice needs
to be calm and open. A narrow side entrance from a very busy front road, covert and intimidating, is not

psychologically sensible,

The houses on (then Hampstead Road now) Camden High Street were built as residential, and converted
later as shops. The basement was not a retail area, it was for storage.

The applicant does not give evidence that the property is currently in retail use.
In particular, that the height is sufficient - there is no elevation plan.



There is no written information on the quality of sanitary facilities required in relation to the tattooing
procedures and staff and customer uses.

Permission should be refused.



